South Milford
Preschool

Autumn 1

Dates for the Diary:

Monday 4th September - Open morning for new

families. 9:15-11:30 (Time slots previously emailed)
Term begins - Tuesday 5th September
Close for half term - Monday 30th October - Friday

3rd November.

Halloween dress up week - W/C 23rd October.

WELCOME!

The new term is nearly upon us and we are so excited to
welcome all our new and existing families. We hope you have
had a wonderful Summer! Although the setting is under new
management, existing families will find that little has changed in
regards to the delivery of care to your children. We have been
working closely with Mrs Thirsk all summer to ensure this
transition is as smooth as possible! All our policies can be found
on the website! However if you have any questions about this
please do not hesitate to get in touch.

A big welcome to our new member of staff Claire! We are very
excited for Claire to start her journey with us. Over the summer
we took our children to Claire’s ArtVenturers Messy Play
sessions! It was lots of fun and all four children needed a
mid-morning bath once finished! (See picture!)

KEY MESSAGES

Please be aware of the following changes to preschools contact
details:

Email - southmilfordpreschool@gmail.com
Tel - 07720535909 (Mel)
- 07971816249 (Trudy)

Although existing children's information has been passed on,
can you please ensure that you notify us of any changes that
may have occurred during the summer period. Also a friendly
reminder to please return all funding forms if you have not done
so already.

LEARNING THIS TERM

This term we are looking forward to getting to know all our
families and hearing about your summer adventures. If you
have any holiday photos or leaflets you wish to share with
the setting please feel free to bring these in. These will
make great talking points and help the children build
relationships within the setting whilst allowing us to follow
their lead in play. (You may also email these if you wish!) We
will also be taking inspiration from World Animal day
(04/10/2023) and Recycle week, (W/C 16/10/2023).

We look forward to seeing you all soon!
Mel & Trudy
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